
Upcoming Events 
10/07 KIPP Closed 

10/07-10-11 Book Fair 

10/10 FBISD Early Dismissal 

10/11 SSTS Closed 

10/11 & 14 FBISD Closed  

10/17 & 10/18 KIPP Closed.  

10/26 Fall Festival 10 a.m.-1 p.m. 
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               March 5  Harmony has early dismissal 

March 5  Harmony has early dismissal24 

 

 

Juniors- CAP Shelter Field Trip 

 

 

              

               

 

 

 

               

 

 

                                    

  

                               

   

 Parent’s Corner:  

 
With a new school year well underway, October is sure a 

busy and exciting time here at Kids R Kids. We have had a 

successful first month of school. Your children have adjusted 

well to their new teachers, friends, and routine during 

September.  They feel secured and free to explore their new 

classroom, make new friends and develop new skills. Once 

again, a warm welcome to our new families and current 

families. We are delighted to have the children with us.  

You are invited to our Fall Extravaganza on Saturday, 

October 26th, from 10am to 1pm. There will be food, lots of 

it, drinks, and many fun activities planned for the families. 

Please note that we won’t be having our annual Halloween 

festival on Friday night as we previously did. We feel Fall 

festival on a Saturday is a much better time for our Kids R 

Kids families to come out and fully enjoy their morning 

together. Since the festival takes place during the day time, 

we are able to add many more games, to be had in our 

outdoors facility; moonwalk, train ride, pony ride, face 

painting, photobooth ..… to name a few. We would like to 

extend our invitation to your family and friends as well, they 

are welcome to come and join you in the fun. The children 

will be able to dress up in their favorite costumes and 

participate in many festivities. Please keep the costumes 

friendly and not scary, absolutely no mask as lots of very 

little children will also be attending. 

We are needing volunteers to help supervise some of the 

games, and a photographer to help capture our children’s 

fun moments. Your help is greatly appreciated. Please let 

our ladies at the front desk, or your child’s teacher know if 

you would like to take part. We hope to see you all there.    

Lastly, it is with great pride and joy we’d like to share with 

you that all our well-prepared children whom we sent off to 

“Big Schools” are excelling in first grade. Bravo! 

Happy October! 

 
 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

10/1 David U.  10/20 Kamron B. 

10/3 Kenniyah N. 10/23 Mackenzie R. 

10/6 Jason D.  10/24 Zion B. 

10/6 Noah A.  10/26 Grayson E. 

10/8 Alexia P.  10/28 Lorenzo W. 

10/8 Arianna P. 10/28 Teni O. 

10/12 Miskha M. 10/29 Alisa N. 

10/14 Toby P.  10/31 Kimberly P. 

10/19 Honora T. 

 

Staff Celebrating Years of Service 

Rizwana Parekh : 17 years  

Lubna Haider: 13 Years  

Sofia Naqvi: 10 years 

 Brittany Metters: 6 years  


